
PRINCETON CENTER 
MINUTES – NOVEMBER 15, 2007 

 
 
Present: Gaile Rollins, Louise Dix, Carl Lapoint, Terry Thompson 
 
Gaile reported to the committee she had seen Michael Ivas. He has a 
new job which prevents him taking part on this committee. 
 
Gaile also reported it cost $839.00 for Graves Company to come and 
replace the fire extinguishers. 
 
Even though the lock box has been installed, Ken Whitney is still 
requesting a key for it. He seems to feel the Princeton Center is 
responsible for this key. 
 
All of the problems with the boiler seem to have been taken care of 
but the furnace is still on manual. The auto settings are not working. 
Carl says the electrical system should be checked. All of the 
problems we are having seem to stem from the cleaning of the boiler. 
Rust in the pipes is clogging up the valves. 
 
Bill is still working on the handicap ramp. There is rust to be cleaned 
off and digs and gouges from the skateboarders that are being 
repaired. 
 
There are still three tenants who need insurance certificates for their 
rental units. 
 
Louise asked about the amount in the center’s revolving account 
since we are coming up into the most expensive time of the year. 
 
Gaile reported to the group that painting and raking of the entire back 
of the building was done by the prisoners. They also trimmed back all 
of the trees and bushes. A good job! 
 
Carl was asked to be the liason person for the boiler if there are any 
problems. He will also work on a letter to the town about looking into 
the costs of a new heating system for the center. 
 



 


